
EXPRESSION OF INTEREST – DESKTOP WORKSTATIONS

The OHR intends to invite tenders for a single contract award for the supply of 200 brand name PC Desktop
Workstations complete with unit specific peripheral equipment. The Workstations will be supplied in two deliveries
over a three month period.

Any company wishing to take part in this Tender and to receive Invitation documents should send a letter of
interest (including company profile, reference list, and brand of PC which would be offered) to the Head of
Procurement at the address below.

Head of Procurement
OHR Sarajevo
Emerika Bluma 1, 71000 Sarajevo
Bosnia and Herzegovina
Fax +387 33 283-501 Email: tender@ohr.int

Interest must be expressed in writing. The letter may be sent by mail, fax, or e-mail, but MUST BE RECEIVED BY
CLOSE OF BUSINESS ON MONDAY 15 OCTOBER 2001.

Please note that communication by any other means, or to any other officer or associate of the OHR may be
considered as grounds for disqualification.

https://www.ohr.int/expression-of-interest-desktop-workstations-3/

